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I would like to urge that we keep our mail in voting option!!! Having lived in other 

states I was amazed with the mail-in system. First off using and established postal 

service level of performance is genius! What else has stood the test of time but 

USPS. Secondly the ability to truly read through materials and check against online 

content is something I hope everyone has the chance to do.  

The in person polling systems do not allow for the thoughtful approach that mail in 

systems allow.  

PLEASE KEEP OUR MAIL IN BALLOTS. 


